
From: Weil, David dweil@ucsd.edu
Subject: STARS Review Affirmation

Date: March 30, 2018 at 12:23 PM
To: Mckinstry, Sara smckinstry@ucsd.edu

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:
	
In	accordance	with	the	criteria	included	in	credit	IN-18:	Pre-Submission	Review,	I	affirm	that	I
have	reviewed	all	credits	that	the	insCtuCon	is	pursuing,	checking	that:

All	required	reporCng	fields,	aJachments,	inventories,	and	URLs	are	included	and
consistent	with	credit	criteria	and	Cmeframes.

Reported	figures	are	consistent	across	credits	(e.g.,	between	the	InsCtuConal
CharacterisCcs	secCon	and	specific	credits	that	require	similar	figures)	and	that	any
inconsistencies	are	explained.

	
Furthermore	I	have	documented	the	review	and	revision	process	and	outcomes	using	the	STARS
Review	Template	and	have	noted	that	any	inconsistencies	idenCfied	during	the	review	prior	to
submission	have	been	addressed	by	the		STARS	Liaison	or	other	primary	contact(s)	for	the
insCtuCon	must.
	
Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	should	you	need	any	further	confirmaCon	regarding	this	review.	
Thank	you.
	
Regards,
	

Dave	Weil,	PE,	QCP
Director,	Sustainability	&	Carbon	Neutrality
UC	San	Diego
dweil@ucsd.edu
858-246-2588	(Office)

https://stars.aashe.org/pages/participate/pre-submission-review.html
mailto:dweil@ucsd.edu

